Credit should be given when credit is due. St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church in New Berlin, NY has been
fortunate to have been fortunate to have Statewide Roofing maintaining our slate roof for over twenty
years. When we began this association they promised their firm care of our facilities slate roof. Our
structure was built in 1846 and is on the National Historical Registry. It is an impressive building and the
roof has been cared for in an excellent manner. They have lived up to their promise of quality
craftsmanship at an affordable cost.

We are most appreciative of the care their worker’s have shown to our church. They have always been
respectful and thorough in maintaining the appearance of St. Andrew’s. Because of their work we have
a beautiful, sound slate roof. And because of their quality work | have recommended them to other
churches.

We appreciate and acknowledge their excellent work. Thank you, Statewide! Please feel free to contact
us at anytime or come and see the quality work they have provided for us.



